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VERY IMPORTANT

Final grades on students scheduled to graduate
August 31st, must be in the Registrar's Office not 
later than 10:30 A.M., Friday (tomorrow), August 30. 
Use the list you have already received through the 
Faculty Bulletino 

No.8 

Final examinations for the nine weeks courses are to 
be gi ven on Augus t 29, 30, 31. In order to avoid the 
Jossibility that a student might have to take three
examinations in one day, it is requested that instructors 
give final examinations !'or their classes which meet 
before 9:50 a.m. on Friday, August 30; and that 
examinations for classes which meet at 9:50 or later be 
gi ven either on Thursday, August 29, or Saturday, August 31. 
Examina tions for three-weeks courses should be given 
either on August 30 or August 31. 

You will find herewith a copy of the Registration
instructions for September 16, 17, 18. It is exceedingly
important that every faculty member read these again and 
again to become familia with the s et-up and to gi ve 
prompt cooperation during these heavy doys. I ore 
students are to be registered on these three days than
during any comparable period in tho history of the school .
Every member of the teaching str ff will be needed. 

THE FOLLOWING s tudents have dropped all courses: 

Names Redacted 


